
B.R.A. Bihar University, Muzaffarpur 
 

 A meeting of the Anti-Ragging Cell constituted by the Hon’ble 
Vice-Chancellor is held on 09.05.2024. 

 
 

 After the constitution of this Anti-Ragging Cell, we have visited a 
couple of P.G. Departments. 

 For the first time we have made a visit to P.G. Hindi Department 
on 10 May 2024, interacted with the students and told them about 
the objective of this cell. 

         
 
 
 
 
 
 



 Next time on 13 May 2024, we visited Commerce Department and 
got the students aware about the mission of this cell. 

 
 In the meeting held on 22.05.2024, the cell decided to request all 

the constituent and affiliated colleges to constitute Anti-Ragging 
Cell within a week and inform the same to the cell concerned as 

per UGC letter no.  D.O.No.F.1-15/2009 (ARC) Pt. III ᳰदनांक 14th 

May, 2024/24 वैशाख 1946. 

               

 In the same meeting we have decided to visit Girls Hostels, Boys 
Hostels and remaining P.G. Departments.  


